M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Ed Massey, Chairman

Board Members
FROM:
Randy Poe

            Superintendent
DATE:           December 12, 2017
RE:
Closing documents for formal transfer of property from Toyota – Ignite Institute
The Board has previously approved the donation to it of the Toyota facility on Atlantic Avenue and Olympic Blvd for the Ignite Institute. Attached are the closing documents for the formal transfer of the property for Board approval authorizing dignitaries and payment of the Board's portion of the closing costs as itemized on the attached documents.  

I recommend the board approve the closing documents for the Ignite Institute, as presented. 

